
    

Underwriting Bulletin 2020-010  

  

  

Date: May 1, 2020  
To: Our Valued Business Partners  
Subject: UWB 2020.010: New Jersey Telehealth Services  

All:  

As we continue to monitor this quickly evolving situation, we appreciate your partnership, trust, and confidence. Atlas 

shares your concern regarding the spread of coronavirus (COVID-19) and the uncertainty created by its potential 

impact on you and your colleagues, your clients, and the passenger transportation industry as a whole.    

The New Jersey Department of Banking and Insurance (DBI) has issued Bulletin 20-19 regarding the use of 

telehealth medicine and treatment for PIP injuries during the COVID-19 pandemic.    
  

Please see this bulletin below for additional specifics and requirements.  
  

Thank you for your continued support.  
  
New Jersey Bulletin 20-19  
  

https://atlas-fin.com/Files/Website%20Files/New%20Jersey%20Bulletin%2020-19.pdf
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